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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
An exciting opportunity has arisen for our pupils to find out about a wide variety of careers available in the 
NHS. This Careers Fair has been developed by West Lothian Council Developing the Young Workforce 
team: 
 
“In the next 10 years, approximately 60% of the NHS workforce are expected to retire in all areas - admin, 
trades, facilities management, medical physics, social care, radiology, IT, HR, laboratory, pharmacy etc. 
The Fair has been designed to give pupils an opportunity to try a wide variety of interactive activities and to 
talk with NHS staff about their career paths. Over 30 different departments will be represented on the day”. 
  
This event is being made available to all West Lothian pupils. On Wednesday 5th February, S3, S4 and S5 
Cedarbank School pupils will attend the Careers Fair at Livingston Football Club from 2.00 – 3.00pm. We 
will there travel by coach after lunch. Pupils will be accompanied and supervised by Cedarbank School 
staff at all times.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this trip. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Nicola da Silva 
PT Cedarbank@DCHS 
Developing the Young Workforce Co-ordinator 


